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February 24, 2021 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 

Re: Case No. 2020-00262 
Bracken County Water District 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Bracken County Water District’s bulk water loading stations are coin-operated and are 
capable of only handling quarter coins.  Increases in the rate for these stations can only be made 
in increments of $0.25 per 1,000 gallons.  As a result, Bracken District proposes to increase the 
rate for bulk water loading stations by $0.25 per 1,000 gallons even though the proposed 
purchased water adjustment factor is $0.18 per 1,000 gallons. 

Please note that for Calendar Year 2020, Bracken County Water District sold 150,000 
gallons through its bulk water loading stations. These sales represented approximately 0.11 
percent of its total sales.    

Sincerely, 
 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
 
 
 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
 

GEW 


